Lisa M. Snow

333 Jefferson Park Ave.
Charlottesville VA 22903

October 18, 2012

Mr. Stuart R. Robinson
Director of Personnel
EFG Corporation

323 Arden Street

Plain View, NC 23492

Dear Mr. Robinson:

Thank you for the opportunity to interview with you on Friday, October 17th at the University of
Virginia's University Career Services. The management trainee position at EFG Corporation we
discussed is of great interest to me and I am confident I could fulfill the exciting responsibilities
required of the person in this position.

I was particularly impressed to learn more about the various phases of the management training
program. As we discussed, I have had numerous leadership positions at the University of
Virginia which have prepared me to meet the supervisory challenges and demands your program
presents. In addition, my double major in history and English has required extensive writing and
public speaking assignments which would also allow me to succeed as a manager at EFG
Corporation.

Thank you again for your time and consideration. I look forward to learning more about the next

step in the application process and to possibly working for your organization in the near future.

Sincerely,

Lisa M. Snow



